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DOT Issues Over $960K in Grants to Spur Community 
Involvement in Pipeline Safety Efforts 

 
The U.S. Department of Transportation’s (DOT) Pipeline and Hazardous 

Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) today announced it has selected 21 local 
communities and organizations to receive funding through the agency’s Technical 
Assistance Grant program.     

 
The grants totaling $963,921 will be used by communities and organizations to 

obtain funding for engineering or scientific technical pipeline assistance, foster open 
communication between the public and pipeline operators on pipeline safety and 
environmental issues, and perform other important tasks.  Examples of such projects 
include the use of geographic information systems for enhanced pipeline monitoring and 
public awareness campaigns to promote the sharing of information between pipeline 
operators and landowners. 

 
“PHMSA’s technical assistance grants will garner positive participation from 

American communities interested in broadening and enhancing their efforts in pipeline 
safety matters,” said U.S. Transportation Secretary Ray LaHood. 
 

Informed communities play a vital role in the safety and reliability of pipeline 
operations.  Issued for the first time, the technical assistance grants offer PHMSA a new 
opportunity to strengthen the depth and quality of public participation in pipeline safety 
matters. 
 

A list of the technical assistance grant recipients is included below.  By law, the 
total amount of any approved grant may not exceed $50,000 for a single recipient.   
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Each technical assistance grant recipient will be required to provide a report to 
PHMSA within one year demonstrating completion of the work as outlined in their grant 
agreement.  PHMSA will thoroughly oversee this process to evaluate the expected 
outcomes of each grant recipient.  PHMSA’s Community Assistance and Technical 
Services (CATS) Managers will offer their technical support to the local communities 
and organizations as well to address pipeline safety questions that may arise during the 
course of the grant agreement period.   
 
 

State  Community Applicant Name Request $$$
AK Cordova Copper River Watershed Project $48,380.00  

AZ Mesa City of Mesa $50,000.00  

CA Suisun City The Tides Center $50,000.00  

FL Winter Garden Lake Apopka National Gas $50,000.00  

FL Blountstown City of Blountstown $50,000.00  

FL Clearwater City of Clearwater $50,000.00  

GA Elberton City of Elberton $50,000.00  

GA Toccoa Toccoa Natural Gas $50,000.00  

KS McPherson Kansas Municipal Utilities $50,000.00  

KY Prestonburg Prestonsburg City’s Utilities Commission $26,000.00  

MO Springfield City Utilities of Springfield $41,383.13  

MT Billings Northern Plains Resource Council $36,103.00  

NE Nebraska City Nebraska City Utilities $16,500.00  

OH Hamilton City of Hamilton $50,000.00  

PA Kennett Square 
Safety, Agriculture, Villages, & 
Environment (S.A.V.E.) Inc. $50,000.00  

PA Chester Springs West Vincent Township $50,000.00  

PA West Bradford Bradford Glen Homeowners Association $50,000.00  

TN Oak Ridge Oak Ridge Utility District $50,000.00  

TX Fort Worth 
Fort Worth League of Neighborhood 
Associations $48,305.00  

WA Olympia The Association of Washington Cities $50,000.00  

WA Bellingham Pipeline Safety Trust $47,250.00  

  Total $963,921.13 
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